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Date: January 17, 2014 

To: X-Ray Equipment Permittees 

From: Westchester County Department of Health 

Your facility is due for a mandated x-ray equipment inspection. These inspections 

are mandated by the Westchester County Sanitary Code to assure the safety of 

your staff and your patients and to verify that the equipment is operating safely. 

Please instruct your office staff to cooperate with us when your office is 

contacted by a health department sanitarian to schedule an inspection. We know 

your time is valuable and we will do our best to minimize the interruption to your 

schedule and will work with your staff to select a mutually convenient time when 

we call. 

At the conclusion of the inspection, you will be provided with a bill for the 

inspection. The inspection fee must be paid within 30 days. 

Failure to comply by agreeing to an inspection or paying the fee may result in 

administrative action and associated penalties. 

We thank you in advance for your continued cooperation. Should you have any 

questions concerning the inspection, please contact Natasha Court, PE, at 914-

813- 5149. 


